Meeting

Monday 19th January 2015

(Rescheduled from 13th January)

Minutes & Matters Arising

- Minutes were approved
- Maura Malee kindly agreed to take role of PRO for a second term

Treasurer's Report

• There is just over €800 in the account

Correspondence

- The Most Rev. Brendan Kelly, Bishop of Achonry extended an invitation to <u>all families in the school</u> to attend a special Diocesan Catholic Schools' Week Mass in the Church of St. Michael, Foxford on 27th Jan @ 7pm
- Email from Ms Garvin informing that the date for the Cycle for Suicide Awareness has been changed as it was clashing with another local event. Date now Sat 23rd May. Possibility of ending cycle at Feile Na Tuaithe family festival, Turlough Park was mooted to Ms Garvin.

Agenda Items

- **School Musical:** Parents (Committee and non-Committee) are providing supervision assistance at the rehearsals this week. Feedback is that it will be a spectacular not to be missed! Parents are covering 3 x 2 hour slots each day. Tues and Thurs rehearsals cancelled.
- **PA Raffle:** A raffle will be held on opening night Weds 28th January in aid of the PA. Four committee members volunteered to run the raffle on the night. Donated/sponsored prizes should be dropped to the School Office by close of school Mon 26th Jan for collection.
- Health Promoting School (HPS) Survey and Committee: committee members filled out the HPS online survey. Jimmie Murphy & Marita Shannon are on the HPS committee which is due to have their inaugural meeting soon.
- School Bag Project: Invitation to be sent to teaching staff to join a working group for this
 project. Ms Garvin, Student Council Coordinator will circulate to staff. It was agreed that
 criteria need to be developed before inviting proposals of ways in which the weight of the
 school bags can be reduced. It was agreed that the PA would sponsor a prize/prize fund for
 proposals leading to change.

AOB

• There was no other business

Next meeting

Monday 2nd March 2015 @ 7pm